
~ PLYMOUTH BOARD OF SELECTMEN ~ 
 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 23, 2012 
 

TOWN HALL, BREWSTER GARDENS ROOM 
 
The Selectmen held a meeting on Thursday, August 23, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. at Town Hall in the 
Brewster Gardens Room.  
 

Present:   John T. Mahoney, Jr., Vice Chairman 
Sergio O. Harnais 
Belinda A. Brewster 
Kenneth A. Tavares 
 

 Absent:  Mathew Muratore, Chairman 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Vice Chairman Mahoney called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  
 
 
LICENSES 
 
ONE DAY WINE AND MALT LIQUOR LICENSE* 
 

 John Salvucci / The Pie Hole requested two (2) One Day Wine & Malt licenses for a 
weekend grand opening celebration to be held at The Pie Hole, 20 Court Street, from 
11:00 a.m. to 12:00 a.m. on August 24 and 25, 2012.   Liquor Liability is in place.   

 
*One day liquor licenses shall automatically cover the day before and the day after the event for 
the purpose of proper delivery, storage and disposal of alcoholic beverages purchased. 

 
Steve Delisle addressed the Board on behalf of his business partner, John Salvucci, and The 
Pie Hole.   In response to a question from Selectman Tavares, Mr. Delisle reported that he and 
Mr. Salvucci have not yet decided whether they will apply for an annual liquor license, as 
they would prefer that their establishment be known primarily for its food.   Mr. Delisle 
indicated that he and Mr. Salvucci may consider requesting another one-day license for future 
special events at the restaurant. 
 
Selectman Tavares encouraged Mr. Delisle to consider filing for an annual liquor license, 
rather than continuing to file for one-day licenses on a periodic basis.   Businesses that hold 
annual liquor licenses, he said, are subject to a number of rules and regulations to which one-
day licensees are not bound.   As such, Selectman Tavares stated that he would not support 
any future requests for one-day licenses from The Pie Hole, as, in his opinion, it would be 
unfair to grant one-day licenses to any restaurant establishment on a regular basis, while 
others follow the more regulated process of annual licensing. 
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On a motion by Selectman Brewster, seconded by Selectman Harnais, the Board voted to 
grant two (2) One Day Wine & Malt licenses to John Salvucci / The Pie Hole, for a weekend 
grand opening celebration to be held at The Pie Hole, 20 Court Street, from 11:00 a.m. to 
12:00 a.m. on August 24 and 25, 2012.   Voted 4-0-0, approved. 
 
Tiffany Park, the Selectmen’s Assistant, provided Mr. Delisle with the rules pertaining to last 
call and the hour by which all alcohol must be removed from the premises. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING 
 
On a motion by Selectman Brewster, seconded by Selectman Harnais, the Board voted to 
adjourn its meeting at approximately 5:40 p.m.   Voted 4-0-0, approved. 
 
 
Recorded by Tiffany Park, Clerk to the Board of Selectmen 
 
A copy of the August 23, 2012 meeting packet is on file and available for public review in the 
Board of Selectmen’s office. 
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